Chapman, Wendy

From:

onsetjp@juno.com

Sent:

Thursday, March 5, 2015 3:18 PM

To:

Chapman, Wendy

Subject:

Fw: School Building Committee

2015 MAR 5 PM 3 05

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE BOURNE, MASS

Hi Wendy,

The school building committee meeting tonight will be cancelled and rescheduled to Monday March 9th @ the Community Building, 7PM. Let me know if you can update the existing posting or if you need another one from me.

Thanks, Jim Potter

Man, 63, Avoids Wrinkles

63 Yr Old Man Shares Simple DIY Skin Tightening Method He Uses At Home healthylivinglifeguide.com